DRINKING WATER WARNING

BOIL YOUR WATER BEFORE USING

Hiervan el agua antes de usarla.

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA DE BEBER.  TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BIEN.

Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. Aqua Main Division Water System (PWS ID# PA1460073)
 Bensalem, PA,  Bucks County  19020 
Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. (Aqua) has issued a precautionary boil water advisory for customers on Old Lincoln Highway between Bristol and Street Roads, and on Horizon Boulevard in Bensalem effective immediately due to the loss of water pressure as a result of a water main break last night.   
What should I do?

DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST.  Bring all water to a boil, let it boil for one minute, and let it cool before using, or use bottled water. Boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes, and food preparation. Boiling kills bacteria and other organisms in the water.

This situation may have increased the risk for the presence of disease-causing organisms in your water. These organisms include bacteria, viruses and parasites, which can cause diarrhea, cramps, nausea, headaches, or other symptoms. They may pose a special health risk for infants, young children, some of the elderly and people with severely compromised immune systems.  These people should seek advice about drinking water from their health care providers.

Organisms in drinking water are not the only potential sources of these symptoms. If you experience any of these symptoms and they persist, you may want to seek medical advice. People at increased risk should seek advice about drinking water from their health care providers.

What happened?  What is being done?

A main break occurred in Bensalem on Wednesday evening, August 4, 2010 on Old Lincoln Highway at Trailwood Drive. The affected main was shut down at about 4 p.m. Water supply was maintained to most customers in the area through operation of valves while crews worked overnight to repair the main. However, customers in the area identified above might have been without water service for several hours. Water samples are being collected today. As a precaution, Aqua is issuing a boil water advisory effective immediately until the results of bacteriological samples are received from the laboratory. We expect to have results Friday, August 6, 2010. Updates will be available on our web site at www.aquapennsylvania.com.  
For more information, please contact Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. at 1.877.987.2782.
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
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